
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to extend our heartfelt thanks for your generous 

contribution on our Annual Giving Day. Your support plays a vital role in helping us achieve our 

mission and make a meaningful impact in our community. 

As we move forward, we would like to encourage you to continue your support. Together, we 

can create lasting change and reach even greater heights. Your involvement and commitment are 

vital to our success. 

Whether it's through additional donations, volunteering your time, or simply spreading the word 

about our efforts, every bit counts. We are deeply grateful for your partnership and look forward 

to sharing more updates on the progress we are making together. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and belief in our cause. Together, we can make a 

difference! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


